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The Most Holy Trinity ~ June 16, 2019 

AWE IN GODôS PRESENCE 
This image has remained with me and re-enters my consciousness each time the Church 
celebrates the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. Each year we stand before this mystery. 
Some of us try to wrap our brains around it. Others simply let the liturgical celebration 
pass us by. Perhaps this feast is calling us to do something that we normally donôt do in this 
world of ours, which is so full of the practical. This day could simply be calling us to stand in awe at the pres-
ence and power of God. Today is the day to be reminded that ours is an awesome God, who, as Father, Son, 
and Holy Spirit, created us, redeemed us, and continues to break into our lives in surprising and mysterious 
ways.                                     ~World Library Publications. All rights reserved. 



                                                      

 
 

 

FAITH FORMATION-ORGANIZATIONS 

MINISTRIES-PRAYER GROUPS 

Faith Formation ~ Grades 1, 2 & 3: 

Students attend class every Sunday morning from 9:30 a.m. 
until 10:45 a.m. according to a previously mailed schedule. 

Classes have recessed until September. 
 

Faith Formation ~ Grades 4, 5, 6, 7 & 8: 

Students attend class on biweekly Mondays from 7:00 p.m. 
until 8:30 p.m. according to a previously mailed schedule. 

Classes have recessed until September. 
 

Baptism Preparation Class (Pre-Jordan): 

Parents and sponsors are required to participate before the day 
of Baptism. To register for an upcoming class, call the         

Office of Faith Formation, 724-872-3486. 

 * * * * * * * * * * 

New Society: 

Members meet Tuesdays at 12:00 noon for afternoon            
fellowship, unless otherwise planned.  

Christian Mothers: 

Members gather trimonthly and attend the 8:00 a.m. Mass on 
the third Sunday of the month followed by a business meeting, 

unless otherwise planned.  

Holy Name Society: 

Members attend the 8:00 a.m. Mass on the second Sunday of 
the month followed by a business meeting, unless               

otherwise planned. 

 * * * * * * * * * 

Sr. High Youth Ministry ~  Grades 9, 10, 11 & 12: 

Monthly meetings are held on the second Sunday of the 
month, unless otherwise planned. 

Respect Life Ministry: Mary Harris ~ 724-872-6777 

Outreach Ministry:  

Are you a housebound parishioner needing company; a       
caregiver needing a break from an everyday routine? Please 

call the Parish Office, 724-872-3555. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry: 

Meetings are held on the third Wednesday of the month from 
6:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m., unless otherwise planned. 

* * * * * * * * * 

Disciples of Prayer: 

Do you need someone to pray for you or for your special     
intentions? Please call the Parish Office, 724-872-3555. 

 

The Chaplet of Divine Mercy: 

Gatherings are held every Thursday at 3:00 p.m. unless        
otherwise mentioned. Call the Parish Office, 724-872-3555, 

for more information. 
 

Service Men and Women Prayer Requests: 

As we would like to remember those parishioners or family 
members who are serving in an area of conflict, please notify 
the Parish Office so that we can keep them in prayer.  

 

Prayer Requests:  

General requests will be mentioned at Mass during the      
General Intercessions and should focus onða) the needs of 
the Church, b) for public authorities and salvation of the 
whole world, c) for those burdened by any difficulty, d) for 
the local community. Please email your requests to              
Father Vince, vgigliotti@dioceseofgreensburg.org.  

 

ST. SEBASTIAN REGIONAL SCHOOL NEWSð      
ñWe are blessed with an Eagle Scout candidate 
to take on the Serenity Garden for the School. 
His name is Stephen Anderson, Jr., a parishioner 
of the Church of St. Anne in Rostraver, who 
needs financial assistance to purchase materials, rock, dirt 
and plants. Checks may be made payable to St. Sebastian 
Regional Catholic School or cash, both placed in a sealed 
envelope, and deposited in the flower pot in the vestibule of 
the Church. An update will be available on progress toward 
our goal.  God Bless!ò 
 
 

LITTLE THINGS 4 LITTLE PEOPLE ARE HAVING A 
SUMMER COLLECTION DRIVE! This 
event, sponsored monthly at St. Sebastian 
Church, 801 Broad Avenue, Belle Vernon, 
15012, for those with children 0 to 3 years of 
age who need articles for their welfare, are in 
need of the following: 

 Diapers  **  Baby Wipes  **  Baby Wash  **  Bibs 
Baby Shampoo  **  Baby Lotion  **  Diaper Cream 
Teething Rings  **  Small Baby Toys  **  Blankets 
Towels  **  Wash Cloths  **  Pacifiers  **  Bottles 
Hats/Socks/Shoes   **  Baby Clothing up to Size 2T 

You are welcome to put your donated items in the boxes at the 
entrances of the Church and a volunteer from our Parish who 
donates her time to this ministry, Mary Popella, will deliver 
them to St. Sebastian Church.  
For the 2018-2019 year, June through May, 127 people have 
been able to receive goods for their children. Monetary dona-
tions are also welcome for this cause. If you wish to do so, 
place your gift in a sealed envelope marked ñLittle Things 4 
Little Peopleò and place it in the collection basket. Checks 
may be made payable to ñBVA Ministerium.ò  

 KIDNEY NEEDED!! Carol Duda is in need of a kidney 
donor. She has been going through dialysis for almost two 
years and is in need of someone who would be a match. The 
donor should be blood type O+. If you think you can assist the 
family, contact Carol or Joe, 724-324-9161 or 724-833-5636. 
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A CHANGE IS COMING! As I mentioned last week-
end, I will be retiring on Monday, July 1, and Fr. Dave 
Nazimek will be the new Pastor at St. Anne Parish. He 
also will have the responsibility of Holy Family Parish in 
West  Newton so not sure what that all means just yet. It is 
a bittersweet time for me as I move on from St. Anne Par-
ish but look forward to assisting in parishes on the week-
ends. I will be addressing this more in the next couple of 
weeks but just wanted everyone to be on the same page.  
 
HAPPY FATHERôS DAY! As we honor 
our Dad, a donation will be made to the 
Rostraver Food Bank in the amount of 
$150.00, as we did for the mothers on 
Motherôs Day. Thanks, Dad, for what you 
do for your families.  

 
WELCOME TO THE FAITH! Last weekend, we bap-
tized CHARLOTTE ROSE COFFMAN, the daughter of 
Ryan and Maggie (Malenock) and the little sister of Hud-
son. We congratulate the family and offer our support to 
Charlotte during her formation in the Catholic faith. 
 
TAKE TIME TO SMILE!  A computer technician was 
called to a small business to repair a computer. He wasnôt 
able to find a close parking spot, so he left his car in a no 
parking zone and placed a note on his windshield saying, 
ñJames Batter, computer technician, working inside the 
building.ò He completed his work within thirty minutes and 
returned to his car to find a ticket with a note that read, 
ñPeter Westin, police officer, working outside the building.ò 
Keep smiling and beware where you might choose to park 
your car!!!  
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   PARISH STEWARDSHIP  ~  Sunday, June 9, 2019 
                          268 Regular Sunday Envelopes: $      6,355.00 
                                     1 Young Adult Envelope: $             1.00                                             
                                                                     Loose: $         459.00                                                                                                             
                                                   Votive: $         154.86 
            8 Solemnity of the Ascension Envelopes: $           60.00 
   added to that previously reported, $ 1,204.00 
(online giving, $425.00), for a total of $1,289.00 
                               3 Catholic Accent Envelopes: $           35.00 
                                   Weekend Collection Total: $      7,064.86 
     Online Giving, 6/6/2019, through 6/12/2019,               
             20 families, Weekly Sunday Collection: $         480.00 
         Weekend Collection/Online Giving Total: $      7,544.86 

 

WE ARE SO CLOSE!ðDIOCESAN LENTEN AP-
PEAL UPDATE: Generously pledged to date is 
$50,552.00, which is approximately 96.7% of the Diocesan 
goal of $52,215.00, leaving us with a balance of $1,663.00 
yet to pledge. Parishioners, totaling 331 families, have 
made their gift to this appeal which is approximately 51.2% 
of the total number of parishioner families. Thank you to 
those who have so faithfully supported this Appeal and, 
hopefully, those who still have not done so will consider a 
gift soon.  

 
OUR SYMPATHY AND PRAYERS! This past week, 
one of our long-time parishioners, CAROL CHOVAN, 
passed from this life to Godôs mercy. May her family know 
the presence of Godôs love at this time and find comfort 
from our prayerful support. 

 
PRINCIPAL JOB OPENING AT ST. SEBASTIAN 
REGIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOL, BELLE 
VERNONðInterested candidates should send a resume 
and letter of interest to  

catholicschools@dioceseofgreensburg.org.  

 
ñTHE ACCENT ON-AIRò on WTAE-TV, featuring 
the Diocesan summer event guide, airs at 2:08 a.m. (if 
you are a late TV watcher) on: 

Monday, June 17; Wednesday, June 19; 
Monday, June 24; Friday, June 28. 

Donôt take a vacation from your faith. It can also be 
viewed any time at TheAccentOnline.org.  
 

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 
 

Toscanoôs  
 

       Support our advertisers who make our bulletin possible. 

A BANANA AND THE TRINITY 
My favorite religion teacher in gram-
mar school would often use everyday 
items to explain a term particularly dif-
ficult for us to grasp. When it came to 
describing the reality of the Holy Trinity, we were all sur-
prised to see her hold up a banana at the front of the room. 
She peeled back the skin of the banana and sliced a half-
inch thick piece from the center of the banana. She began 
to slowly roll the slice back and forth between her fingers 
and our eyes nearly popped out of our heads when the one 
slice seemed to separate magically into three equal sec-
tions. She said, ñEach section is still a banana, yet each is 
distinctly taken from the whole banana.ò There was some-
thing about this that made sense to each of us, as we 
struggled to figure out exactly how the Trinity 
ñworkedòðthree persons in one God. I remember quite 
clearly running home that day and trying the exercise on a 
banana on our kitchen counter. I sliced that banana into 
about ten pieces and each time I rolled a slice back and 
forth in my fingers, behold, three distinct equal sections 
fell into my hand.   
                    ðWorld Library Publications. All rights reserved. 

 
 

A Fatherôs Day Prayer 
Heavenly Father, you entrusted your Son Jesus, 
the child of Mary, to the care of Joseph, an 

earthly father.  
Bless all fathers as they care for their families. 
Give them strength and wisdom, tenderness and 
patience; support them in the work they have to 
do, protecting those who look to them, as we 
look to you for love and salvation, through Jesus 

Christ, Our Lord.  Amen. 
                                                    ~ Author Unknown 


